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WESLEYAN UNIVERSITY
MIDDLETOWN. CONNECTICUT 06457

FALL-ATWATER AND SHANKLIN LABORATORIES
TEL 003* 347-0411

DEPARTMT.NT OF BIOLOGY
April 6, 1981

Mr. Victor Stello, Jr., Director
Office of Inspection and Enforcement
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Mr. Stello:

Enclosed are overdue reports of personnel monitoring for the

years 1978, 1979 and 1980 from Wesleyan University (Lic.#06-00483-08,
exp. 11-30-82). The fault is mine; I was not aware that reports

were required even when, as in thin case, personnel monitoring was
3 14 ).not being done (tracer amounts of H and C ,

32 125Plans to use P and 1 in the future have led us to start
a film badge system this year a report will be submitted early in

1982 on the 1981 program.

I regret my laxity in this matter, and hope it has not com-
plicated your problems unduly.

Sincerely,
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Vincent W. Cochrane
Professor

VWC/pse
Nts. I l i g ~\

Encl. 8 N//g

&( -\l8
cc: W.L. Trousdale

&Opb /Y"i
& t>sg,

$104140[B9
.


